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January 2, 2020

Important Dates (mark your calendars)

January 15th- First PTA Meeting of the Year in Staff Lounge

January 17th- First Ever Paint Night

February 3rd- Restaurant Night at Coal Fire

February 6th- First Ever Literacy Night

February 21- Annual Snow Ball Dance

Happy New Year!!!

I hope that everyone had a wonderful holiday!! Even though we have had
some  time  off  to  enjoy  our  families  the  PTA  has  been  working  in  the
background on some upcoming events for you and your family to enjoy!!
Our first ever paint night will happen this month and next month we are
having a literacy night and all  are welcome to attend!! We have a lot of
exciting things for the New Year and we are always looking for volunteers
to help make these events successful!!

Paint Night!!

BBMS Pastry & Pallet Paint Night!!! - Parents, grab your family and friends
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and make plans to attend an unforgettable,  creative  night!   The PTA is
hosting a Paint Night on Friday, January 17th from 6:30pm to 9:00pm in the
cafeteria.  Our featured instructor is local artist, Rebecca Giro. Payment of
$35 (per painter) is due via PayPal (girocreative@yahoo.com) or Venmo
(Rebecca-Giro)  by  January  12th  so  supplies  can  be  purchased  and
prepped in time!  Admission includes wood pallet, tutorial, desserts, and lite
refreshments.  All  painters  will  leave  with  a  completed  masterpiece!  
Questions?  Email Rebecca Giro at girocreative@yahoo.com.

Ready to create your masterpiece?  Sign up at the link below to register,
pay and choose your custom pallet.

BBMS PTA Paint Night Registration

Literacy Night!!

Bonnie Branch is proud to present our first ever Literacy Night!

We will be featuring

•           Local author, Wayne Batson

•           Local graphic novelists teaching illustration

•           Family literary games

•           Children’s author and BBMS teacher, Dana Pegram

Join us February 6th from 6-8 pm in the BBMS media center to check out
our huge night of literacy programming.  This is a free, all ages welcome
event so bring the whole family! We will be looking for volunteers for this
event  so please look for  the sign up genius in  the PTA e-blast  in  mid-
January!

F.B.I!!

Much thanks to the following F.B.I warriors for consistently showing up for
“High Five Fridays”!!

Steve Green, Chris Williams and new comer Tim Simms!

The kids are very enthusiastic to greet us, so come and join us the first
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Friday of every month 7:40am- 8:00am.  See you next month!!

Look for other opportunities to support the F.B.I! If you are not already a
member please join at any time!  Contact our F.B.I. chair Jeff Johnson at
jjjohnhcps1@gmail.com. Remember if you need a male presence at your
BBMS activity or event, call the F.B.I!!!

Be sure to check out our website https://www.bbmspta.org/ and our fb
page Bonnie Branch Middle School PTA for the most current information.

Bonnie Branch Middle School |
4979 Ilchester Road Ellicott City, MD 21043 | (410) 313-2580 | 
bbms.hcpss.org

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Howard County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe
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SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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